
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To: Tim Sexton, Finance Director, Village of Lombard 
 
From: Tom Bayer, Village Attorney     Via E-Mail 
              Only 
Date: May 26, 2011 
 
Re: Library 
 
 
Per your request, I reviewed Title 9, Chapter 96 of the Village Code, and concur with 
your assessment that it is no longer needed, in light of the conversion of the Helen M. 
Plum Library to a Library District.  In this regard, attached please find an Ordinance, that 
would repeal Title 9, Chapter 96 of the Village Code, for approval at a future Village 
Board meeting. 
 
If there are any questions, please feel free to contact me. 
 
 
 
encl. 


